
BNAS report for April 3, 2018 

 

BNAS faculty will be attending the MIEA in Billings. Learning protocols on how to register and 

fill out the proper paper work to send staff to the conference was easy thanks to the ladies who 

work in the Admin. Carlene, Jerci, Rose, Jessica, Linda, Emmy, Stacy, Shari, Dixie, and Rikie 

have all contributed in making my job enjoyable in this process.  

 

Beyond planning for the conference, I also worked on materials. My lesson plans go up to 7 

sections and each lesson plan will have a student format and a teacher ‘edition’. Lesson 1 is 

included. Also, I spent time in various libraries looking for a children’s book to translate into 

Blackfoot. I chose “Brown Bear, Brown Bear what do you see?” and it is included in the email as 

an attachment. 

 

 


